Lehigh HOMES & DEVELOPMENT

August 25th, 2014

Dear Townsend Place Owner/Resident,

As you may know I am currently going through the process of rezoning the vacant parcel of land at 110 Woodstock St., from RS-12 (single family homes) to R-TH (townhomes). During this process we have met with a few homeowners in the area to hear their concerns and thoughts, as well as two public meetings that have taken place at City Hall.

During the last meeting the public was only granted 20 minutes to address any concerns that they had about the re-zoning. Unfortunately there was not enough time for all residence to be heard. With that in mind, I would like to offer you an opportunity to meet with the engineer, arborist and me to get a better understanding of the site. This will also give you a chance to voice your specific concerns.

We can meet with you on site on Tuesday, September 2nd, at 6:00 pm. My contact information is listed below; please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions.

Sincerely,

Brendan Walsh
President
Lehigh Homes and Development
43 Woodstock St
Roswell, GA 30075
(704) 609-2827
bwalsh@lehighinc.com

PECEIVED

ANN OF ROSWEN

Congressions of Posterior

Designoprient

Designoprient

CC: Brad Townsend, City of Roswell